

5.3212331

August 22, 2008

Clark Dunklin 7239 Elm Ridge Dr. Dallas, TX 75240

Dear Mr. Dunklin:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a **Certified Forest Steward** for the work you have completed on your property in Rusk County. The Certified Forest Steward program was created to identify and recognize landowners that have implemented key portions of their Forest Stewardship management plan within the past five years. The Texas Forest Service established this program to recognize landowners that manage their land according to sound Stewardship principles.

We would like to present you with a "Forest Stewardship" sign for your property and a certificate that reflects the land ethic you have demonstrated. This presentation can be made at a public ceremony of your choosing, if you would like. This helps promote the program in your community and provides a forum for you to be recognized by your peers. Rotary or Lions Club luncheons, county landowner association meetings, or Soil & Water Conservation District banquets are all possible examples of what might be an appropriate setting. Clint Hays, the person who nominated you for this award, can make the presentation. You can expect a call from him in the near future. Or, you may call him at (903) 657-0511 or my office at (936) 639-8180 to discuss your particular situation.

Again, congratulations on being selected as a **Certified Forest Steward**, and thank you for your interest in improving the environment.

Donna Work

Dama Work

for Jan Davis

Stewardship Program Coordinator

/dmw

cc: Clint Hays